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Press Release 
KSEI Implements Full Work at Home Until Conditions Improve 

 
Jakarta, April 3, 2020 - In compliance with the Jakarta Provincial Government Decision Letter 
361 of 2020 on Extending the Covid-19 Emergency Period to April 19, 2020, and based on 
instructions from the Financial Services Authority (OJK) on adjustments to the capital market 
industry’s operational activities during the emergency period, the Indonesia Central Securities 
Depository (KSEI) will implement a full Work From Home (WFH) policy. This policy also 
replaces the Split Operation policy implemented previously during the start of the Covid-19 
emergency period.  
 
KSEI President Director Uriep Budhi Prasetyo stated that “All of KSEI’s activities will continue 
as normal during the full WFH’s implementation.” All work will be performed through the use of 
existing technology, such as teleconference meetings and long-range work through remote 
systems.  
 
Uriep added that KSEI had ensured Service Users that the full WFH policy would not disrupt 
its normal activities. To anticipate the full WFH, KSEI has opened connections for participants 
to KSEI’s Main System and has recently conducted a DRC live test to ensure that its business 
operations will not be disrupted.   
 
In the days ahead, KSEI will monitor the development and current conditions in Jakarta, as 
well as complying with instructions from the Government and OJK. 
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